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1) First working meeting of the newly elected officers of the WGIM, Dr. S. Smirnov and Prof. P.

Ni was held in Melbourne, Australia in the course of the 16th Annual Goldschmidt Conference

in August, 2006. During this meeting the officers developed four-year working plan of the

WGIM. This plan includes support and organization of the international symposiums, which

topic suggests use of inclusions in minerals and some works on recruiting of new members into

WGIM.

2) In 2007 the information about recent members of WGIM was collected and the list of the

suggested new delegates was completed.

3) S. Smirnov and P. Ni took part in the work on the preparation of Session MPM-13 Inclusions

in Minerals at 33 IGC that will be held in Oslo. Three conveners were selected for preparation of

this Session. Two of them are from WGIM and Prof. M. Poutiainen of Finland. The announce of

the Session is planned to the end of November, 2007. At this time the work on selection of the

keynote speakers is started.

4) The officers of WGIM took part in the preparation of the next Conference on Asian Current

Research on Fluid Inclusions, which was started by the organizing committee by the end of

2006. The IMA Council has approved the WGIM sponsorship of this Conference and grant. Prof.

P. Ni has consulted the Organizing Committee according to Scientific Board and Program of the

Conference.

5_The  WGIM took part in the organization of 15th National fluid inclusion and geofluid

conference of China, which was organized in memory of 30th anniversary of Chinese fluid

inclusion committee. As the officials of  WGIM , IMA, Prof. S. Smirnov and Prof. P. Ni sent the

greeting letter to the conference.(see in the attached file)


